Town of Sutton

Sewer Commission Workshop
February 14, 2017
Members Present: Ncal Crites
Larry Wiersma
Carl Licopoli
Donald Obuchowski
Timothy Harrison
Katy McKenna
Robert McNeil
Gary Nelson
Amanda Kral

The workshop was opened at 1:00 P.M. by Neal Crites,

The Sutton Sewer Commissioners had a workshop with the Town of Sutton’s Town Accountant Timothy
Harrison, Town of Millbury’s Town Accountant Katy McKenna, Town of Millbury’s DPW Director
Robert McNeil and Sewer Commissioner Gary Nelson regarding the increase in billings in the last few
years.

A series of questions were asked by Town of Sutton to the Town of Millbury regarding the billings that
the Town of Sutton Sewer Department receives on a quarterly bases and what the billing is based upon.
Donald Obuchowski raised a question regarding the assessment of the indirect cost to the Town of Sutton.
(Attached is a copy of a handout from Donald Obuchowski),

The Commissioners will be responding to Robert McNeil’s responses regarding the reduction of
Millbury’s flow, Sutton’s Cost to Upper Blackstone and the Town of Millbury’s 1 & I study.
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